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PPL Electric Utilities Completes Brunner
Island-West Shore Power Line Rebuild

$44 million project provides more capacity, reduces outage risk
PPL Electric Utilities

PPL Electric Utilities recently completed the rebuilding of a 16-mile power line in York and Cumberland counties,
a $44 million project that will help reduce the risk of power outages by doubling the capacity of the previous
line.

The project, which took about a year to complete, replaced a 230-kilovolt, single-circuit line supported by
lattice-style towers with a double-circuit line of the same voltage supported by taller single-shaft steel poles.
The original line was built in the 1960s.

The project started at PPL’'s Brunner Island switchyard along the Susquehanna River in East Manchester
Township, York County, and ran northwest to the company’s West Shore substation in Lower Allen Township,
Cumberland County. Upgrades also were completed at the switchyard and substation to accommodate the new
line.

“This work was done as part of the PJM Interconnection’s Regional Transmission Expansion Plan. It benefits both
PPL Electric Utilities customers in Cumberland and York counties, and the high-voltage electric system in the
mid-Atlantic region,” said Paul Santarelli, manager of Transmission Operations for the utility.

PJM operates a competitive wholesale electricity market and manages the high-voltage electricity grid to ensure
reliability for more than 60 million people in 13 states and the District of Columbia.

The project is part of the utility’s expanded investments in the infrastructure that delivers power to customers
in all or part of 29 counties in central and eastern Pennsylvania. The work includes transmission projects like
Brunner Island-West Shore that help carry high-voltage power over long distances, and distribution projects
that deliver lower-voltage electricity directly to homes and businesses.

This year, nearly $1 billion in electric delivery system infrastructure investments are forecast, part of an
estimated $3.8 billion over the next five years.

PPL Electric Utilities, a subsidiary of PPL Corporation (NYSE: PPL), provides electric delivery services to about 1.4
million customers in Pennsylvania and consistently ranks among the best companies for customer service in the
United States. More information is available at www.pplelectric.com.

For further information: Joe Nixon, 610-774-5997, jcnixonjr@pplweb.com
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